United Tribes Technical College
ARP Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund
Quarter 4 — Ending December 31, 2021
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students

1) United Tribes Technical College signed and returned the Certification and
Agreement on April 11, 2020 with the intent of using no less than 50 percent of
the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the American Rescue Act, 2021
(ARP) programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students.

2) The total amount allocated to United Tribes Technical College in ARP funds is
$1,016,976. This amount is designated for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to
Students.

3) Of these funds, $1,250 has been disbursed to students as of December 31,
2021. All enrolled students were eligible to be awarded the ARP Funds according
to the US Department of Education. These students did have a Free Application
for Federal Student Aid on file and were enrolled for Fall 2021 semester as of
December 31, 2021.

4) There was an estimated 1 student eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid
Grants to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the ARP funds.

5) 1 Students received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under Section 8004(a)(1)
of the ARP funds as of December 31, 2021.

6) UTTC paid ARP grants directly to students and did not apply the grants toward
any outstanding institutional charges.



The method(s) used by the institution to determine which students receive

Emergency Financial Aid Grants and how much they would receive under Section
18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act.

All enrolled students must be enrolled at least half-time as of the last day to
register for courses for the semester in which the grant is disbursed.

Full-time - $1,250
Less than Full-time - $625
All degree seeking students did complete a FAFSA

7) UTTC used email and social media to provide notification to students
concerning the Emergency Financial Aid Grants.



